Geneva, 4th July 2023

Subject: One-Star FIA Environmental Accreditation

Dear Presidents,

I am reaching out to remind you of the FIA's objective to have all Clubs reaching at least One-Star FIA Environmental Accreditation by 2025, and to highlight the tools available to help you achieve this goal.

The FIA Environmental Accreditation Programme is an opportunity for all FIA Sport Clubs to embrace environmental actions and improve their environmental performance.

By participating in the Programme, Clubs gain a better understanding of environmental issues and can develop their own internal processes for continuous improvement.

Accreditation not only enhances credibility and reassurance to stakeholders and local authorities, but it also paves the way for internationally recognised certifications such as ISO 14001 and ISO 20121 in the future.

To get started, simply complete the <u>Initial Evaluation Form</u> and send it to <u>afe@fia.com</u> by email. A <u>5-Step Guide</u> and a <u>Tutorial</u> are available to support you on this journey towards One-Star FIA Environmental Accreditation.

We strongly encourage your Club to start this process, towards a more sustainable motorsport ecosystem.

The FIA Sustainability team (afe@fia.com) is available to guide you throughout the entire process. Your effort and contribution are highly appreciated.

Best wishes,

Anna Nordkvist FIA Vice-President for Sport - Europe